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Past Events 

• Stations/Bread & Soup: A good turnout.Thank you to those who brought soups. And a special thanks to 
Daniel Padilla (Crucifix bearer); David Nagle and Charlie Morris (candle bearers); John Rogers (English 
reader); Juan Gonzalez (Spanish reader); and Jaeson Amarillas (music). Your support is truly appreciated.  

• Michael Hollenhorst Memorial Dinner: Another successful event. This is our annual event that brings our  
community together in a fun social environment. There was delicious corned beef and stew; and there were 
several prizes to be won in the raffle. Thanks to all the brother Knights and their families who helped make 
this a great event.  

Upcoming Events 

• Membership Drive: We had to reschedule and will now have our membership drive on Saturday, April 6 & 
Sunday, April 7 after all English masses. We’re asking all brother Knights to wear their membership badges 
to mass as a sign of solidarity and in support of this drive. Testimonials are a great way to promote our cause 
and encourage men to join our fraternity. Please contact GK Jaeson for more information and on how you 
can participate and help recruit new members. We will schedule the unified exemplification of the 1st, 2nd & 
3rd Degrees at our next business meeting on Thursday, April 18. Please make every effort to attend this 
meeting. If you know of a Catholic man age 18 or above who would make a good Knight, please forward his                                  
name and contact information to Jaeson. 

• Hughson Has Heart: The Knights will once again cook breakfast for the volunteers of this event on 
Saturday, May 4. The venue is still being finalized. Please sign up to volunteer to help cook the breakfast. 
Further details will be provided during our April business meeting as well as via emails from Jaeson. 

• Ross middle school luncheon: On Thursday, May 30 the Knights, led by Mark Henry, will cook hamburgers 
and hot dogs for the middle school graduates. 

• Altar Servers Luncheon: Planning is under way for hosting a luncheon for the altar servers of our parish 
sometime in June. More details upcoming during our April and May meetings. 

• Scholarship Application: The annual Tilden Genzoli scholarship application deadline is April 30, 2024. If 
you know of someone who is a worthy candidate, please contact Jaeson. 
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Brothers celebrating  
Birthdays this month: 
Paulo Reisz         04 
John Rogers         04 
Fr. Armando         06  
Dylan Jacobson            06 
Rosendo Lomas       08 
Phillip Silva            09 
Ramiro Gutierrez       12 
Aaron Martella               16 
Fred Pace          16 
John Souza                  18 
Edwin Vargas        19 
Javier Ramos          22 
Fr. Raju Gudimalla      24 
Juan Tabarez         27 

Grand Knight: Jaeson Amarillas 
Email: jd.amarillas@gmail.com 
Cell: (209) 918-4422 

Deputy Grand Knight: 
Joey Jacobson 
norseforce@sbcglobal.net 
Cell: (209) 609-6060 

Field Agent: Rick Gomez 
rick.gomez@kofc.org 
Cell: (559) 274-5967 

District Deputy: Lou Gervais 
loug@kofcchap6.org 
Cell: (530) 519-9048 

Financial Secretary:  
SteveMacias 
sam6475@hotmail.com 
Cell: (209) 640-9166

DATES TO REMEMBER
Apr 05  First  Friday Holy Hour in the church @ 6 PM. 
Apr 08  The Annunciation of the Lord.
Apr 10  Officers meeting @ 6:30 PM.
Apr 11  KC Chapter meeting @ 7 PM @ St. Michael’s in Stockton.
Apr 15  Tax Day.
Apr 18  Business meeting at 7 PM (dinner at 6:30 PM).

😂 JUST FOR LAUGHS🤣  
Q: Did you hear about the two 
people who stole a calendar? 

A: They each got six months.

🙏   REQUEST FOR PRAYERS  🙏  

• For the repose of the soul of Fr. Joe 
Maghinagy. 

• Ed Mann’s sister in-law (battling cancer). 
• John Tyson who has a rare blood disorder. 
• Colleen Martinez who recently lost her cousin 

and is having a difficult time.  
• Charlie Morris’ cousin, David Palomino who 

fell and crushed his vertebrae. Hoping he may 
walk again.  

• Frank Leandro & Ed Mann (back issues). 

** Thanks for prayers of healing for Maria Henry.
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